Dear Miss Ann.

I am very sad to learn that you are ill and can't come for work. I hope that this letter will cheer you up and make you feel a bit better.

The whole class is terribly missing you, Miss Ann. They say we tend to appreciate something when it is not there. That is certainly true! The substitute teacher, Mr. Walter, is very harsh and does not smile. He gives us hard spanks when we fail a question. In fact, his handwriting is so bad that we can't read it!

I'm personally missing you a lot. Remember the time I did not do my homework and you made me do so many frog-jumps that I could hardly walk afterwards? Though I was mad then, I realize that you were only watching out for my good.

I look forward to the time you will come back. We really, really need you. Get well soonest!

Sincerely,

Jeremy.